
Dear Students, 

 

We would like to take this opportunity to emphasise that you are welcome at the 

University of Huddersfield and that we also value the contribution that you make to 

our community. 

 

The triggering of Article 50 will not lead to any immediate changes for you as current 

European students of the University. You will continue to pay the same fees for your 

degree programme as a UK student and you will not need to apply for a visa to stay in 

the UK. 

 

In addition if you are an applicant for 2017/18 you will also not see any change in 

your current eligibility for a loan or fee status for the duration of your course (even 

after the UK leaves the EU). 

 

If you have any questions you may wish to contact the University Finance Office or 

the International Office on Level 4 of Student Central. 

 

You may also find these documents helpful 

http://www.universitiesuk.ac.uk/policy-and-analysis/brexit/Pages/brexit-faqs.aspx 

http://marketing.hud.ac.uk/_HOSTED/International/faqs-for-potential-eu-students17-18-

may2017.pdf  

 

These have provided by Universities UK (a body which represents all UK 

Universities) and give links to the necessary information and government 

announcements. 
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